PUBLIC NOTICE OF REQUIREMENT FOR
A DESIGNATION

Section 168A(1A) of the Resource Management Act 1991
Eastern Hills Reservoir - Summit Road, Fairfield
Hutt City Council gives notice of its requirement for a designation

for the construction, operation and maintenance of a reservoir at
the top of Summit Road, Fairfield (37 Summit Road).

Documentation for the notice of requirement can be viewed:

» On Council's website: hutt.city/notices-of-requirement, and

« At the Customer Services Counter, Council Administration
Building, 30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt.

Any person may make a submission on the notice of requirement.
However, if the person could gain an advantage in trade
competition through the submission, then the person may do so
only if the person is directly affected by an effect of the proposal
that:

+ Adversely affects the environment, and

+ Does not relate to trade competition or the effects of trade
competition.

Submissions close on Friday, 3 May 2024

Submissions may be lodged in any of the following ways:

« Email: District.Plan@huttcity.govt.nz

+ Post: Policy Planning Team, Hutt City Council, Private
Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040

* In Person: Council Administration Building, 30 Laings Road,
Lower Hutt

Submissions must be written on, or in accordance with, Form
21 of the Resource Management (Forms, Fees and Procedure)
Regulations. Submission forms are avadilable:

+ On Council's website: hutt.city/notices-of-requirement,

« At the Customer Services Counter, Council Administration
Building, 30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt, and

« On request, by contacting Hutt City Council at 0800 488 824 or
District Plan@huttcity.govt.nz.

Plecse contact Hutt City Council (0800 488 824 or
District Plan@huttcity.govt.nz) if you have any questions about
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this notice.

Jo Miller
Chief Executive




